From:

Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 8:52 AM

To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca>

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] request for delegation status

I am requesting delegation status for the purpose of discussing a new by-law that regulates exterior lighting on residential properties. The city currently regulates exterior lighting from commercial properties onto residential properties but not residential properties within residential neighbourhoods. In some cases where residential properties are large with large parking lots, exterior lighting can be very intrusive especially with excessive use of LED lights which tend to be brighter.

Issues arising form excessive lighting within residential neighbourhoods need to be litigated and solutions sought through nuisance and common law when by-laws should be in place to ensure one can use their property with inference from adjacent properties.

Thank you

AnnaMaria Valastro

133 John Street, Unit 1

London, Ontario N6A 1N7